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The 4 Pillars of Guided Pathways: 

 
Clarify the Path, Enter the Path, Stay on the 
Path & Ensure Learning. 
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Discussion Topics 

 
Welcome 

 

 

Website Updates 

 

 

 

 

 

“My Path” Review and 

Usage of Career 

Assessment/Interest Inventory 

 

 

 

 

 
Keenan – website rollout will be this upcoming Monday. You may find a 
broken URL but we are still transitioning files. Everything should be good to 
go by Tuesday and expected completion day will be Wednesday. There will 
be a campus-wide communication. Next week there will be another 
communication going out notifying the public that they have the opportunity 
to share their feedback.  
 
Keenan – we are embedding a career and interest inventory on our website. 
“My Path” is currently used by Crafton and other colleges and supported by 
the Chancellor’s office. It makes the matriculation process more interactive, 
visual, guided and directive. Push notifications will be sent out which notifies 
students of their next steps. It’s embedded in the career and interest 
inventory. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

Update on Self-Guided 

Placement  

for AB1705 

 

 

 

 

 

Student Focus  

Group Discussion 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Joe – great that we’re doing a soft launch over spring break. Thank you for 
letting us know. 
 
Keenan – I appreciate your cooperation and responsiveness. It was a huge 
undertaking. Changes can still be made. We have a dedicated web developer.  
 
Anthony – we are updating the STEM placement models. We need to make 
sure that High School students are not repeating coursework. We want to 
place students quickly into STEM. He shared the model that is being read 
through the Senate. There will be a second read tomorrow. We have until July 
1st to meet compliance with Laserfiche. We will have that completed before 
school is out. He will connect with Patty since this affects the High School 
curriculum. 
 
Anthony – we used a calculus grant to set up a student focus group for 
feedback on developing a calculus support class. Amy helped make this a 
success. We sent out a form to all calculus students. Students shared that they 
would love a support class before they take the parent course and preferred 
to see the professors in-person. He will share the feedback at the next math 
department meeting. Going forward I will work with Patty. 
 
Keenan mentioned Trumba – it will be very useful for promoting events on 
campus. Calendar app is moving forward on the development side. He’s 
pushing for a student services communication team. Maybe it can be a 
collaborative effort. One thing that’s lacking is cohesive communication. 
Focus group can be dedicated to ensure events are being properly promoted 
on Trumba. Goal is for anyone to go to our website and easily search for 
events. 
 
Maria stated that the library gets a lot of inquiries as to where events are 
taking place.  
 
Christie mentioned that Laserfiche still needs things that need to be ironed 
out. The last placement pull she did on 3/1/23 had 7/5/22 as the most 
recent placement so it seems there are still bugs to be worked out. She would 
like to do additional analysis regarding the co-requisites and how they are or 
are not increasing the success in the core courses.  
 
Anthony asked if she wanted to be included in the Laserfiche discussions. 
  
Christie stated that she’s met with Gabriel regarding metrics for guided 
pathways and that they are always working on updating dashboards.  
 
Gabriel stated that he will be cleaning up the data then implementing the 
dashboards to go public. 
 
Joe stated that he’s looking forward to seeing the data and success rate on 
percentage of students that are self-selecting the courses that they were 
originally placed in.  
 
Patty – we need to work on the State Chancellor’s Plan. We are working with 
the leads and will bring it back for the committee to review. She thanked 
everyone and the meeting was adjourned at 3:33p.m. 

 
 


